
04/08/2019 Monday Memo Page 1 of 5 
 

Good evening LHS family, 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed the beautiful spring weather this weekend!   With only five school days 
away from a much deserved break, this week should be a breeze!  Our staff morale group had a 
wonderful turnout at our after school event on Friday. Thanks to the planning team for a fun 
afternoon of prizes and collegiality for all.  We can't wait for the next event! 
 

 
 
I want to sincerely thank everyone for welcoming our District Review visitors last week.  We look 
forward to their feedback and suggestions at some point in the summer.  After four, half-
day classroom visits, they should have left with a good idea of the excellent teaching and learning 
that takes place at LHS every day! 
 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
 
Please join me in congratulating our very own Scott Ouellet for being named Boston Globe Coach 
of the Year, Indoor Track.  You are an inspiration and positive role model for our students on and 
off the track.  Congrats Scott, we are proud to work alongside you!!! 
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BRIGHT SPOTS 
 
Belle of the Ball 

 
 
On Saturday, March 30th, corporate sponsors Anton’s Cleaners, Enterprise Bank, Jordan’s Furniture 
and other promotional partners, sponsored the Belle of the Ball in Boston, at the Hynes 
auditorium.   Thirty Lowell High School students attended the event with the opportunity to 
choose the dress of their dreams.  Each student was assigned a personal shopper for dresses, 
shoes, and accessories.  They enjoyed a day of entertainment, food and received gifts.  Many 
thanks to our chaperones,  Maria Tellado, Danielle Lessard and Jennifer Lenzi. 
Thanks to Tom Thornton for arranging the bus pick up. 
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32nd Annual Eastern Show Choir Festival 

 
 
Saturday, April 6th, the LHS Show Choirs, Sound Impressions and Soundsations wrapped up the 
season with outstanding performances at the 32nd Annual Eastern Show Choir Festival at 
Waltham High School.  The Soundsations won a Silver Medal for their splendid performance while 
the Sound Impressions earned a Gold Medal for their top-notch performance.  Kody Pailin received 
a Judge's Award for his solo in the set opener.  Congratulations to all the chorus and pit band 
members and choral director Mike Winslow. 

Greek Independence Day of Boston 

 
On Sunday, April 7th, the LHS Red Raiders Marching Band performed in the 25th Annual Greek 
Independence Day of Boston.  The LHS Red Raiders Marching Band performed the Greek National 
Anthem for a sizable crowd along the parade route.  Congratulations to the band students and 
director Jim Lutz. 
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Military Ball 

 
 
The Lowell High School AFJROTC hosted their annual Military Ball on 5 April at the UML Inn and 
Conference Center. There were 260 cadets and guests in attendance this year.  The Military Ball 
was led by TSgt David Smith and wouldn’t have been so successful without his leadership.  The 
Military Ball Committee consisted of:  Cadets Whitney Suarez, Colin Martin, Nayeli Pimentel, 
Tabitha Enagbare, Makayla Guerrero, and Laura Goncalves.  The Queen was an AS1 cadet 
Krystabelle Grimaldi and the Princess was an AS2 cadet Selena Guerrero.  The King was an AS1 
cadet Ian Muiruri.  There were many prizes raffled off to the attendees to include a TV, IPAD, 
Apple Watch and many gift cards.  A fantastic time was had by all!   Thanks to TSgt Smith and 
our AFJROTC team for providing such a wonderful evening for our students.       
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April 
 
Don't forget!!! E-House is hosting our all Schoolhouse Breakfast in the Teacher's Center on Friday, 
what a great way to end the week! 

 

DATE DAY EVENT TIME LOCATION 

April 8 Mon.. Latin Lyceum Parent Assoc. Mtg. 6:00pm – 7:00pm L.T. 

April 8 Mon. Friends of Lowell High School Mtg. 7:00pm L.T. 

April 11       Thurs                           Job Fair  3:00 - 5:00pm            Cafe 

April 12 Fri. 
Schoolhouse Breakfast with all staff 

Host E House 
7:15am - 7:45am Teacher’s Center 

April 12 Fri. Khmer New Year Celebration 4:00pm - 10:00pm Cafe 

April 11 Thurs. Q3 Report Cards Distributed   

April 15-19 Mon. – Fri. 
No School – Spring Vacation 

Patriots Day Mon. 
  

April 19 Fri. No School  - Good Friday   

 
As a reminder, some students may experience a difficult week as they may not look forward to a 
week without the support of their school family.  Kindness, compassion and understanding is key!  
 
I hope everyone finds joy in their week! 

 

 
  
 
Marianne 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Marianne E. Busteed 
Head of School 
Lowell High School 


